
To our SLCS families, 

We have been thrilled and honored to provide food to your family during 
this time of uncertainty.  We hope that the food that we delivered was enjoyed 
and helped to provide nourishment and a bit of comfort. 

We wanted to share with you some resources to help with food over the 
summer: 

SCHROON LAKE FOOD PANTRY 

11 BROAD ST. 

SCHROON LAKE, NY 12870 

 

Community outreach 

 

Also, the ​USDA National Hunger Hotline​ remains a helpful resource for people 
seeking food assistance. The hotline, operated by Hunger Free America, can be 
reached Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. ET. at 
1-866-3-HUNGRY (1-866-348-6479) or 1-877-8-HAMBRE (1-877-842-6273) (for 
Spanish). 

Families can be provided the following information to quickly and easily find summer meals 
near them. 

Text: “food” or “comida” to 877-877 

Call: 1-866-3-HUNGRY or 211 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids 

www.summermealsny.org 
 

Best Wishes, 

Julie Holbrook – Cafeteria Manager 

https://www.hungerfreeamerica.org/about/our-work/usda-national-hunger-hotline
https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids
http://www.summermealsny.org/

